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02 December 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents/carers, 
 
CHRISTMAS RAFFLES 
 
Christmas festivities are upon us and so we would like to invite you to enter our Christmas 
raffle.  We have two Christmas hampers which will be raffled at the end of each 
performance of Hey Ewe. 
 
Each one includes festive food treats and gift vouchers from local businesses. 
 
Please find attached a strip of 5 tickets and a named envelope for you to return your money 
and tickets back to school. The cost is £5 for the strip of 5 or alternatively you can pay £1 
per ticket.  

Please tear the tickets along the perforated line, keep half and return the other half in the 
envelope provided along with your payment. 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for you continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Boyce 
Vice Principal 
 

 


